From:
To:

Manston Airport

Subject: For the attention of the Manston Airport Case Team

Date: 18 June 2021 11:04:33

Dear Sir, I have been following with interest the ongoing saga surrounding the re-opening of the airport and wish to add my own comment; This area of the Country is well known to be one of the poorest with very little prospect of improvement so when an opportunity such as this arises everything possible must be done to ensure the success of the project. I implore you to do your utmost to expedite the re-opening of this facility to help bring hope of a better future for the young people of the area.

Yous sincerely Stephen Chidwick